D. Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA.
Consulting Engineers
" PO. BOX 90606, ALBUQUERQUE,NM 87199
(505) 828-2200 FAX 797-9539

~ 2012 ACEC/NM Award Winner for Engineering Excellence ~
~ 2008 ACEC/NM Award Winner for Engineering Excellence ~

June 17, 2016

Mr. Shahab Biazar

City of Albuquerque

P.O. Box 1293
Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: \Volterra Village
1624, 1628, 1632, and 1636 Domino Rd. SE.

Dear Mr. Biazar,

On June 16, 20186, | re-inspected the courtyard drains at the referenced addresses and
observed that the drains are now 16” X 16”. With this response we hereby request Hydrology
approval of the Permanent C.Q. for these properties.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,
MARK GOODWIN & ASSOCIATES, PA

Mark Googwin, PE
Presiden
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